
 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 2! 

Hello everybody! I am Miss Hanson, and I am super excited to be your Year 2 teacher 

in September this year. It’s time to say farewell to Class Italy, and a warm welcome to 

Class Mexico. Although it might be quite daunting, I will be there for you every step of 

the way. We will have an exciting year in Mexico.  

What do you already know about Mexico?  

 

 

 

 

All about Miss Hanson: 

I have been at Clockhouse for three years, having taught in Year 3 and 4. This is my 

first year in Year 2, which I’m excited for! I’m delighted to welcome you into Year 2  

Before starting at Clockhouse, I completed a History degree, with a main focus on 

modern American history. I am excited to share this passion of mine with you all, and 

explore new topics such as Castles. 

As well as History, I have a passion for reading, both fiction and non- fiction texts. Once 

I start reading a book, I find it difficult to put it down! Musicals are something I like to 

watch in my spare time with my family and friends. My favourites include Mamma Mia, 

Grease and Hairspray. I have travelled to lots of different countries, such as Florida, New 

York, Mexico and Italy. Disneyland was one of my favourite places that I have visited, 

as it was magical. 

  

Miss Hanson’s Favourites: 
Colour: Pink, particularly light pink 
Food: Chinese food 
Sport: Rounders, Swimming 
Animal: Flamingos 
Chocolate: Crunchie 
Movie: Mamma Mia 
Book growing up: Matilda 
Hobbies: Reading, Shopping 
 

As a class, we need to make sure we 

remain respectful, ready and responsible 

at all times (following the 3R’s). We need 

to work as a team, and help one another 

out when in need. We will have a 

brilliant and exciting year with each 

other, and I’m looking forward to 

teaching you this next year. 

Have a great summer, and I’ll see you in 

September! 

Miss Hanson 


